Short essay (around 1700 words) focusing on the following topic:
· What are the proposed changes to Superannuation put forward by the Federal Government of Australia?
· Who will be affected?
· Would you regard this as a part of social policy (why/why not)?
· What are proposals from peak and community organizations in response and how would they impact social work and its clients (if any)?

